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CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
6/6/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 04304-2025] 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Ellen Plendl 
Friday, June 6, 2025 3:14 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Docket No 2025001 1 
FW: From 'Write Your Representative' Gutierrez-FPL rates 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Completed 

See attached customer correspondence for Docket 20250011. 
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Nickalus Holmes 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Doheny, Kate <Kate.Doheny@FLHouse.gov> 
Friday, June 6, 2025 3:07 PM 
Ellen Plendl 
FW: From 'Write Your Representative' Gutierrez-FPL rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, 
especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Ellen 
Please review the attached email from our constituent Mary Gutierrez regarding FPL rate increases. 

Can you give a response to this concern? 

Thank you, 
Kate Doheny 
District Aide - House District 4 
Office of State Representative Patt Maney 
Kate.Doheny@flhouse.gov 

Fort Walton Beach Office 
(850) 904-1020 
115 Miracle Strip Pkwy. SE, Suite 201 
Fort Walton Beach, FL 32548 

Patt Manev - 2024 - 2026 ( Speaker Perez ) I Florida House of Representatives 

From: earthethicsaction@gmail.com <earthethicsaction@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 6, 2025 11:54 AM 
To: Maney, Patt <Patt.Maney@FLHouse.gov> 
Subject: From 'Write Your Representative' Website 

Mary Gutierrez 
332 Oakland Circle Northwest 
FORT WALTON BEACH, FL 32548 

06/06/25 12:54 PM 

To the Honorable Patt Maney ; 

Good Afternoon, 
I am reaching out because I'm deeply concerned about FP&L's proposed rate increase. I participated in the "virtual" PSC 
meeting which was supposed to address the FPL rate increase. However, it was clearly padded for a pro FPL rate 
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increase. I knew it was going to be biased when the PSC commissioner prefaced the meeting by asking 
speakers/customers to discuss FPL reliability and service, which has nothing to do with the proposed rate hike increase. 
It was obvious to me that the PSC doesn't care about the residents of Florida and is prepared to rubber stamp yet 
another rate increase. Where are the officials that should be standing up for their constituents? There is no legitimate or 
financial reason for another rate increase increase. What do you plan to do to help your constituents, who can't afford 
another rate hike, fight this proposal? Thank you. 
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